
 

 

November 15, 2017 

 

To All Glen of Pacific Grove HOA Owners and Residents: 

This is to notify you of a change in management of our homeowners association.  Effective January 1, 

2018, we will be managed by a local company, Regency Management Group.  They will communicate 

with you shortly regarding the best way to communicate with them and how your dues will be paid.  In 

the meantime, should you have questions, please feel free to ask a member of the board. 

Thank you. 

Stephanie Lee 

The Glen of PG HOA President 

 


